
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN KILLS

COMMIEFEE OF THE WHOLE - PUBLIC WORKS

Tuesday 10 January, 2017 at 7:09 p.m.

I. CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Public Works met in Council Chambers on

Tuesday 10 January, 2017 at 7:09 p.m.

AftendaTice:
Chairman: Councillor Bruce Boucher

Vice Chairman: Councillor Brenda Blimkie

Members: Mayor John Reinwald
Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Councillor John Hoyle

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry’ Batten

Superintendent of Public Works Scott Loos

Absent:
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tammy Forbes

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST - None

3. DELEGATIONS/PRESENTATIONS - None

4. ROADS

(a) The Public Works Superintendent’s Report for December 2016 and proposed work schedule for

the month of January 2017 were received and reviewed.

5. STREETLIGHTS - None

6. WATER AN1 SEWER - None

7. WASTE SITES

(a) Waste Diversion

The Committee recommended that a Public Meeting be held to gather feed back from the

Town’s residents on the proposed bag limit for household waste. The meeting was set for

6:00 p.m. prior to the February Council meeting on February 22.

8. AIRPORT — The next Airport Commission meeting is scheduled to be held on January 2”.

9. OTHER BUSINESS

(a) Correspondence from Larry and Linda Anderson regarding garbage bag tags was received.

(b) Correspondence from Elizabeth Lussier and Melanie Stafford requesting a streetlight be
installed on Laroche Crescent was received.

The Committee recommended that the request be deferred to the 2017 budget discussions.

10. CLOSED SESSION - None

11. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Bruce Boucher Clerk
Chairman


